
                         Free Lunch Program 
St. Pius X is joining all Diocesan schools in participating in the Summer Feeding program offered 
by the School Lunch Program from October 5th,  till June 4th, 2021. All students are eligible to 
receive a free lunch regardless of paid, free, or reduced lunch status. A meal includes one milk 
serving also. 

St. Pius X is considered an “Open Site” and will offer grab-n-go meals to children in our local 
community from 9:45-10:15 A.M. on school days, Monday through Friday. To get a free 
breakfast and /or lunch, community members must be ages 0-18 and live in Edgewood. 

If you would like a free breakfast and/or lunch or both you will need to email our cafeteria 
manager at sdepenbrock@teachers.stpiusx.com and included the following in your email: 

1 .Your name 

2. The date 

3. Type of grab –n-go breakfast and lunch 

4 .Quantity of grab-n-go breakfast and lunch 

Orders must be received no later than 8:00 A.M. the day of pick-up.  At the designated time, 
drive to the entrance of the cafeteria and your order will be given to you in a drive-thru 
manner. All guest must remain in their cars due to COVID and safety protocols.  

 

 

 
 


